KENWOOD -

SERVICE BULLE TIN Land Mobile Division

SUBJECT: UHF TRANSCEIVERS CAPABLE OF 406-406.IMHZTX DATE: 09/04/98

The United States Coast Guard and NOAA have reported to the FCC an occurrence of
unauthorized transmissions in the 406-406.1 MHz band. This band is reserved for use by

distress beacons.

The purpose of this Service Bulletin is to remind all Kenwood Authorized Dealers and Servicers
not to program the 406-406.1 MHz frequency range into any Kenwood transceiver capable
of transmitting in this frequency range.

NOTE: v
This bulletin has been revised to correct the frequency range.
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